
 

Task Force on Tri-party Repo Infrastructure Reform to Conduct Workshop 

February 1, 2010 

The Payments Risk Committee and its Task Force on Tri-party Repo Infrastructure 

Reform will conduct a workshop with invited direct market participants on 

Wednesday, February 3, 2010, to discuss the work of the Task Force and potential 

reforms of the tri-party repo infrastructure. The event is closed to the press and 

to vendors. (Venue: Federal Reserve Bank of New York.) For more information, 

contact paymentsrisk.committee@ny.frb.org. 
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